
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR THE PROVISION OF CONSOLIDATION SERVICES
Gaborone Container Terminal PTY(LTD) T/A GABCON intends to participate in the regional business segment through the 
consolidation and de-consolidation models in Botswana and South Africa. The model should be done in GABCON and the South 
African major cities e.g Johannesburg and Durban. This may include the groupage services in both countries where less-than-
container load can be handled and transported to and from Botswana through road and rail, on behalf of customers.

GABCON therefore invites reputable companies to express interest for the provision of Consolidation & deconsolidation 
services between Botswana and South Africa on behalf of GABCON or in partnership with GABCON. Where possible, the 
project should cover Palapye as well since GABCON has another facility there. 

a)	 The EOI documents containing details of the requirements are available for collection from GABCON reception in Gaborone with 
immediate effect.

b)	 A noncompulsory virtual Information sharing session will be held on 10th November 2022 at 1500, Bidders are required to send 
an email to oratileg@gabcon.co.bw before the 10th November 2022 for registration and connectivity. 

c)	 All completed application forms and their attachments should be hand delivered to GABCON reception not later than 
18 November 2022, at 1200 noon, at the below physical address:

Managing Director
Gaborone Container Terminal (PTY) LTD
Plot 14415, Maakgadigau Road
P.O Box 504271
Gaborone West 

EIO Submissions will be opened and announced on the 18 November 2022 and bidders are encouraged to attend. 

For more information you may send your inquiries to:  
oratileg@gabcon.co.bw.


